
          Village of Wolcott 

          Board of Trustees 

          Budget Workshop 

          February 5, 2015 

          7:00 PM 

 

Members Present: Mayor Gary Baker, Trustees Chris Henner, George Buckalew, Robert Skinner, Dan 

Smith 

 

Others Present: Lori Tyler 

 

 

Mayor Baker opened the workshop at 7:20 PM. 

 

 

Budget Workshop 

There was discussion on the 2015-16 Fiscal Year Budget. 

 

The next scheduled budget workshop will be held on February 19, 2015 at 7:00 PM located at the Village 

Hall. 

 

 

Trustee Buckalew made the motion to adjourn at 9:02 PM. Trustee Henner seconded the motion. All 

voted in favor. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Lori A. Tyler 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 


